
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF NORTH RICHLAND HILLS 

CRIME CONTROL AND PREVENTION 
DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing is to be held by the Board of 
Directors of the North Richland Hills Crime Control and Prevention District on the 
2018/2019 Revised annual budget and the 2019/2020 Proposed annual budget 
during a meeting to be held at 6:40 p.m. on August 26, 2019 at the North Richland 
Hills City Hall City Council Chambers, 4301 City Point Drive, North Richland Hills, 
Texas. 

 
The proposed budget is available for review in the office of the City Secretary at City 
Hall between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. It is also 
available for review at the City of North Richland Hills Public Library, Monday through 
Saturday and on the City’s website online at www.nrhtx.com. 

 


